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No.RWINH-11024/3/94-DO I Dated, the 17th October, 1994
To

The Secretaries, Public Works Departments of States/Union Territories, (Dealing with National Highways);
Director General {Works), Central Public Works Department; Direclor General Border Roads

Subject: Evaluation of (enders for extemally aided National Highway Projecis

[ am directed to say that for quick implemcniaidon of cxternally aided National Highway Projects, it has
been decided that tenders afier their receipi by the Statc Govts. will be forwarded immediately by them 1o this Ministry
for evaluation and finalisation. The evaluation of the tenders will be done by a Committee consisting of Officers of
Roads Wing and Finance Wing of this Ministry and Chief Engineer (NH) of the concerned State P.W.D. After evaluation,
the lznders will be sent to the State Government for preparation of the revised estimate. Onreceipt of the revised estimate
from the State Government, the samc will be processed by the Ministry for technical approval and financial sanction.

2. The above procedure may please be brought to the notice of all concerned in your Department for immediate
compliance.
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